N.Y.C. CHINATOWN REUNION NEWSLETTER


NEW YORK
We are sorry to announce the passing of Kenneth Chan, husband of Helen Chan, active members of  OCA-LI on Monday, August 4th.  

We all want to send to Helen our sincerest sympathies and condolences and wish her well for the future.

For further information, please contact Gladys Yan at: 718-445-7962.

*******************************************

Opening on Friday, August 8th is the movie “Charlotte Sometimes” which has been receiving positive reviews and numerous awards.  

Anna Kai and Jay Kai’s daughter Marianne Kai, was the makeup artist and wardrobe stylist for this Asian-American movie.

Let’s get out and support this film and the Asian-American independent film industry. (See attachment for further details).

Reunion News
The plans for the 2004 NYC Chinatown Reunion is moving right along.  We were able to increase our allotment of  rooms to 125 to accommodate all the new attendees.  Remember, these rooms are ONLY for Reunion attendees, therefore, all those who have reserved rooms must forward their registration forms to Gladys Chin at either: g_chin2001@yahoo.com  or g_chin2002@yahoo.com or by regular mail.

We hope you will all help to make this reunion a successful one.


